
29 Apr 05: Welcome 
The report from our National Director, Tim Bisch, on the events of April 7th 
through April 9th at Fort Hood honoring the Iraq Outlaws, B Troop, 1/158 Aviation 
Regiment in a change of command ceremony, have been posted to the 
redesigned Then & Now page. We are still looking for some pictures to post with 
Tim's narrative. Watch for more articles in this section soon.  
 
The Quartermaster, Al Iller, is working on the procurement side of making some 
VLOA merchandise available. The pins, belt buckles and decals will allow 
Outlaws to identify themselves on their vehicles and where ball caps and polo 
shirts may be inappropriate attire. We will give you all the details as soon as Al is 
ready to start taking orders. 


